February 7, 2022
Dear Haldane Community:

The Haldane Central School District is forming an ad hoc committee to support the development
of a campus master plan. This plan will establish a vision for how the district’'s space can be
utilized to meet the long-term academic and extracurricular needs for Haldane’s students and
staff, and will serve as a springboard for the development of future capital projects.

The Campus Master Plan Committee will:

- Liaise between a planning consultant and community groups to provide feedback through
the master plan design process.

- Provide feedback to the administration on the components of the campus master plan prior
to final recommendations being made to the Board of Education.

- Provide feedback to the administration on the conceptualization and scope of future capital
projects.

The district is seeking a diverse group of community members to serve on the ad hoc Campus
Master Plan Committee. The group is expected to meet once per month in the late
afternoon/evening for approximately two hours at a time.

Special consideration will be given to:

- Haldane teachers

- Haldane staff members

- Parent representatives

- Liaison to the Garrison school community

- Representatives from the town and village government

- Representatives from local emergency services

- Representative from the Philipstown Recreation Department

- Representatives from the Chamber of Commerce

- Trade professionals, particularly with experience with public service projects

- Individual with background experience in creative, long-term use, including facilities
planning

If you are interested in serving as part of the ad hoc Campus Master Plan Committee, please
complete this form. The district will work to finalize membership over the course of the next
month.

Sincerely,
Phil Benante, Ed. D.
Superintendent of Schools


https://forms.gle/d1Xmf2TqgyBUw7288
https://forms.gle/d1Xmf2TqgyBUw7288




